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Dexter Kindergarten Screening
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Dexter, Missouri - Gabrielle Guethle was one of several students taking part in the
2016 Dexter Kindergarten Screening held over a two-day period.

Children had to be 5 years old before August 1, 2016 to be eligible for the 2016-2017
school year. 

A total of 143 incoming kindergarten students attend this year's screening. 

If your child did not attend the screening and should be attending school in the fall
please contact the Southwest Elementary office at 614-1015.

Photo submitted by Shannon Putnam, first grade teacher at Southwest Elementary.

LAST UPDATED ON APRIL 04TH 2016 BY DEE LOFLIN

https://showmetimes.com/Blogpost/v3uh/Dexter-Kindergarten-Screening

/blog.php
/blog.php
/var/www/showmetimes.com/root/javascript:blogScrollToTop('body')


Go to post

More from ShowMe Times:

Previous 5Get Next 5

 SUBSCRIBE TO "LOCAL SCHOOLS"

ShowMe Gold Sponsors

https://showmetimes.com/Blogpost/v3uh/Dexter-Kindergarten-Screening
https://www.facebook.com/sharer/sharer.php?u=https://showmetimes.com/Blogpost/v3uh/Dexter-Kindergarten-Screening
https://twitter.com/intent/tweet?url=https://showmetimes.com/Blogpost/v3uh/Dexter-Kindergarten-Screening&text=Dexter+Kindergarten+Screening
https://www.linkedin.com/cws/share?url=https://showmetimes.com/Blogpost/v3uh/Dexter-Kindergarten-Screening
mailto:?subject=Dexter Kindergarten Screening&body=https://showmetimes.com/Blogpost/v3uh/Dexter-Kindergarten-Screening
/blog.php
/blog.php
/blog.php
/blog_rss.php

